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Dear Friend, 

 
What a pleasure it is to write to you and call you friends!  We have just come out of the season of 
our first camp meeting and WE HAVE SURVIVED!  As Terri and I have discussed the different details 
of the meetings we have come again and again to the same point: WHAT A BLESSING OUR 
PARTNERS ARE!  You supported us financially before, during, and after.  You prayed with and for us.  
Some of you traveled GREAT distances to be a part of what God was doing.  Some of you even 
labored during the days of the meetings to make sure that it was all JUST PERFECT!  We are so 
impressed with you and appreciate you SO much.  If it had not been for you . . .  well, we are not 
sure what the landscape of those meetings would have looked like.  We know that we would have 
been MUCH further in the red than 800 dollars.  We had a personal vision (or hope) that we would 
have banked enough capital to begin moving forward on next year's meetings so that we could 
possibly have one in Knoxville and another in an area of the country like Hershey Pennsylvania.  But 
as much as I would like things to be a little easier, it seems like God would rather build faith in Terri 
and me by allowing a bit of a struggle.  The good thing is that GOD ALWAYS COMES THROUGH!  And 
it's amazing how He uses people just like YOU! 
 
One of the most amazing things that happened during the meetings was how the Spirit broke in on 
us on Saturday night.  We were having good services but the attendance was not what we had 
hoped for and it left me having to pray through to the place I needed to be to minister properly.  On 
that Saturday night I told the Worship team to have fun and turn loose.  And they did!  The people 
began to dance, run, shout, and sing.  There was a freedom that allowed the kind of preaching that I 
like to do.  There was a young couple there in the hardest time of their lives.  It was affecting their 
marriage harshly and there are two little toddlers involved.  Both husband and wife were 
GLORIOUSLY saved that night and I could not help but thank God that we had decided to have those 
meetings.  Those two little children will have a life with a chance for heaven now because Mommy 
and Daddy came to Jesus.  YOU have a BIG part of that miracle.  I have written story after story 
about people that have had physical healings and miracles in our services but to be perfectly 
candid, there is absolutely nothing in the world like the miracle of salvation!  I would rather see 
people's lives changed forever than to see any other kind of miracle EVER!  Thank God I do not have 
to make that choice because God is big enough to do BOTH! 
 
Thank you so much for your support and for all that you do to be a part of what God is doing in the 
earth!  We pray God's richest blessing on you, your loved ones, your body, and your every 
endeavor!  May you prosper and be in health even as your soul prospers! 
 
We love you dearly, 
Carl, Terri, and Lilly 
Your Evangelists 
 
 
P.S. If you regularly use e-mail and would like to receive your partner letter via e-mail, simply e-mail 
us at partner@harrisministries.org and let us know.  Otherwise you will continue to receive your 
letter via U.S. Postal. 
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